
Town Manager’s Update 
September 14, 2017

 
 
Announcements 
 

• The Parks and Recreation Department invites you to join them at Abbie Griffin Park on Saturday, 
September 30th for their final free outdoor movie in the park of the season.  The movie “Trolls” will 
be shown and it will begin at 6:45pm. A special thank you to the Merrimack Lions Club for 
sponsoring this movie.  
 

• The Parks & Recreation Department has just 7 tickets remaining for their Bus Trip to see the Boston 
Red Sox take on the Houston Astros on Sunday, October 1st.  Trip includes transportation from 
Wasserman Park and a ticket to the game in Bleacher Section 43. Cost of the trip is $75. For more 
information call them at 882-1046. 

 
• Due to a Department of Motor Vehicles software upgrade, the Town Clerk’s office will be unable to 

process registrations or related transactions from FRIDAY, October 6, 2017 through TUESDAY, 
October 10, 2017, and will be resuming transactions on Wednesday, October 11, 2017. 
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